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Please see below a message from our new Headteacher Mr Alex Lingard 

who will lead us in September at the start of the new academic year. 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear parents and carers 
  
It has been a great pleasure to meet some of the students on my visits over the last few 
weeks. So much so, I wanted to write to you to let you know how much I am looking 
forward to meeting and welcoming all of the students as they return after the summer 
break.  
 
I am hugely grateful to the Deputy Headteacher, Paula Martin who has done a fantastic 
job as the Interim Headteacher – she, along with the rest of the senior team, have been so 
accommodating giving me their time and support to help me with my transition to 
Helston. I am grateful to all the teachers, support staff and the governors for allowing me 
to lead the exciting next steps of the College, and to join a fabulous team. 
  
Thank you to all of you who responded to the parent survey – we had a fabulous response 
and your feedback is helping shape our plans for next year. As a result of your comments 
(along with those from staff and students), we have already taken some decisive action 
ready for September in relation to site security, our Behaviour Policy and supporting 
students’ mental health and well-being. I will share details of these (and more) as we 
approach the new term. 
 
I wish you all a safe and restful summer holiday, and look forward to personally 
welcoming you all to the College very soon.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Alex Lingard 
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